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1.  INTRODUCTION 

The Chairman welcomed all Parishioners present  to the Meeting and 

requested each person to sign the Attendance Book. 

 

2.  CHAIRMAN’S REPORT 

The Chairman read out her Annual Report a copy of which is displayed on the 

Website. 

 

3. FINANCIAL REPORT 2017/18 

 

The Acting R.F.O. covered the salient aspects of his draft Financial Report 

which needed to be approved at the normal May Meeting of the Parish 

Council, due to be held later that evening and after auditing it will be published 

on the Website and the relevant notice board. 

 

 

4.  WARD COUNCILLOR’S REPORT 

 

The Ward Councillor reported that she had left the Conservative group in 

February 2018 and had in conjunction with a fellow ex-Conservative 

Councillor established a newly formed Independent  Grouping within the City 

of York Council. 

The York Local Plan has recently been adopted by the City of York Council 

and has been passed on to the Government Inspector in accordance with the 

laid down procedure. 

 



Ward Councillors have been allocated additional funding for worthwhile 

projects within their respective areas. 

The Number 18 Bus is to continue until July 2018, thanks to funding received 

from a number of Parish Councils along its route and Bubwith residents raised 

sufficient funds following the refusal of their Parish Council to provide any 

funding. Wheldrake Parish Council had also approved funding in principle, 

subject to formal approval at its May monthly Meeting.  

 

5. OPEN FORUM 

 

Plans for a new Defibrillator to be positioned on the Industrial Estate were 

discussed  together with the replacement of the one sited at the Wenlock 

Arms.  

 

6. CHAIRMAN’S CLOSING REMARKS 

 

The Chairman thanked all those present for attending and closed the meeting 

at 7:20pm 

 

 

 

 

 

 


